Dear Parents...!!

Greetings for the day.

The new academic session has already begun.

However looking at the current situation of the nation ,it is difficult for us to conduct classes in the traditional way.

To compensate the loss of the studies we have planned to start online classes for our students. The classes will be conducted using the trending social media platform i.e. Whatsapp.

The video links for the classes of different subjects will be provided to the students by their teacher, in their class whatsapp group.

Kindly join our whatsapp group by the link shared to you through message.

Enjoy the experience of online learning in this tedious time of quarantine.

Stay home..!!

Stay healthy...!!!